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WE CALL FAKE NEWS!

NYU PUTS EMPLOYEES FIRST?

We are DONE with NYU’s empty promises. 
On August 21 Nancy Sanchez sent us an email on 
behalf of NYU claiming they are “eager to meet 
with 1199SEIU leadership and look forward to 
coming to the bargaining table for good faith 
negotiations.” She also touted a new NYU website 
that is full of empty promises, misleading 
statements and claims of a commitment to 
transparency. Are they talking about the same 
employer as the one we work for?

Good job on the fake news NYU, but we call BS! 
Actions speak louder than words. If you really 
want to “put employees first” and “bargain in good 
faith,” then why are you refusing to release a 
su�cient number of employees to represent us in 
negotiations? We can’t bargain fairly with only 

25 members representing all 7,500 of us. This 
looks more like slashing our union strength than 
bargaining in good faith, just like leaving the 
League without consulting us looked more like 
opaque business dealings than transparency.

Enough with the rhetoric. We need broad 
representation now! Let’s get on the phone and 
demand that Nancy Sanchez release a minimum 
of 45 bargaining committee members.

Call Nancy today and demand broad 
representation! If NYU is really committed 
to bargaining in good faith then she 
should have no problem with that. 
(212) 404-3714.


